Sandra Folzer

Please don't allow our precious water to be contaminated by fossil fuel wastewater.

We all know it is full of toxic chemicals which would end up in our drinking water.

I don't want my children and grandchildren to be exposed to these poisons.

Also, as a member of the Bluebird Society, I read that a byproduct of drilling is mercury which
converts to methyl mercury in water. This causes damage to the nervous and immune systems of
aquatic birds as well as humans. Allowing wastewater to drain into our drinking water should be a
crime. And taking out precious water (5 million gallons for each well) is also irresponsible in this
day and age when water is our most precious resource. Look at Cape Town South Africa which is
running out of water!



